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Dear Professor Stepan S. Moskaliuk,

It is my honour to inform you that you are the Telesio Galilei Academy of
Science Laureate for Mathematical Physics, 2015.

After a unanimous decision by the TGA scientific committee we have selected
you in recognition of your outstanding contribution to Mathematical Physics.

You will be receiving the award on the 20th of July 2015 at;
The Austro-Ukrainian Institute for Science and Technology, Institut fur
Theoretishe Physik, Technische Universitat, Wiedner Hauptstrasse 8-10/136, A-
1040, Wien, Austria.

Let me congratulate you personally on behalf of the Telesio Galilei Academy of
Science.

Francesco Fucilla

Founding Father
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